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From the RE's Desk
Thanks to all who sent in their ballots for the

Board of Directors election. I have been elected as
Regional Executive, and Edward Kemper has been
elected as Assistant Regional Executive. I plan to
followin M.G.Lewis' footsteps and they are mighty
big footsteps, and offer SCCAmembers as much or
more in the way of auto racing in Hawaii.
There are some new events on schedule for 1996,

and we will need your participation in both
assisting race events and participating in the

racing. Iwill be asking for assistance from our loyal
members in any kind help they may be able to give.
As you new Regional Executive, I hope I can meet

your expectations on what you want out of racing
in Hawaii. Please feel free to contact me with your
ideas.

Lindsey Akamu
Regional Executive

Hawaii Region, SCCA

Election of Board of Dlrectors
The election for the Board of Directors were held

in January 1996, and the members elected were:

Lindsey Akamu
Edward Kemper
Art Sonen
Paul Schwartz
Ed Hollman

Regional Executive
Asst. Regional Executive

Jessie Weinberger and Chris Messer were not
elected but they are very important to our
organization, and I plan to appoint them to head a
few departments.
The Hawaii Region has not operated with a Board

ofDirectors before so we will have to learn how best
to utilize the time and talents of our members.

Upcoming Events
For the month of March, we have our usual

events and a special event. Our Solo II event is
scheduled for Sunday, March 10. This is the end of
the 1995 Solo II season, and we will be having the
championship runoffs after the regular schedule.
The Regional Race on March 24 was to be a

spectator event, but due to a number of
circumstances, we decided to postpone the
spectator event to the June 2 Regional Race.
Hawaiian Electric has asked for our assistance in

staging a race at Hawaii Raceway Park for electric
cars. These electric cars are the creations of
several local high schools. As a climax to the
building of the electric cars, Hawaiian Electric

wants to assemble everyone responsible to observe
results of their creation. More information will be
provided when available.
Another special event is the June 9 Solo II. We

are organizing this race in conjunction with the
ALOHA STATE GAMES. Those wishing to
participate will have to register with the ALOHA
STATEGAMESand the trophies, Gold, Silver, or
Bronze medals, will be awarded. Tell you friends
about this and make it a special event for all.


